
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
24 August 2017  
 

 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - REQUEST REF: 0763-17 

 
Thank you for your email of 9 August asking for information under the Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA) 2000.  You asked:  
 

If during Fiscal Year 2015/2016 the FCO commissioned Torchlight (also known 

as Torchlight Solutions, LTD) to carry out work in Saudi Arabia, Bahrain, the United 

Arab Emirates, Egypt, Ethiopia, Indonesia or Pakistan. If so, please indicate which 

countries. 

 

I can confirm that the FCO does hold information relevant to your request.  

 

For the countries listed, FCO commissioned Torchlight to carry out work in Pakistan only. 

Torchlight were contracted to deliver services as part of work to improve Pakistan’s ability to 

prosecute terrorist cases in a human rights compliant manner 

Yours, 

 

 

Counter Terrorism Dept  

 

 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We may release this personal information to other UK 
government departments and public authorities. 

Counter Terrorism Dept 

Foreign and Commonwealth Office 

King Charles Street 

London SW1A 2AH 

 

Website: https://www.gov.uk 
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